
Safeguarding                                                                                          
Our designated safeguarding 
officer is Mrs Lethbridge and the 
deputy safeguarding officer is Mr 

Charley.                 
ΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧ 

The bouncy castle at the summer 
fair is to be used only when pupils 
are with parents, and at parent's 

discretion.  School is not responsible 
for the running of the activity.  

 
Our value in school this half term is 

ΨFriendship.                                         
When your child models this value at home, why not let us 

know so that we can celebrate it in assembly. 

Falcons  have been revising multiplication and division this 

week, using arrays and objects to help group and share. In 
English, we have been reading our new story 'Starry Eyed 

Stan' and learning it by drawing story maps and acting scenes out. 
Falcons have been getting excited for the summer production and 
learning new songs and a dance routine this week.                                                                                                       
Falcons are being wolves in the play so please could parents start 
collecting a wolf costume - grey/black/ brown and maybe some wolf 
ears and tail.  

Positive play lunchtime 
award is awarded by the 
lunchtime staff to children 
who have displayed really 
positive behaviour in their 
play and eating throughout 

the week.  Lunchtime awards this 
week are awarded to:  Jeffrey, Kyle, 
Zoe T and Jessica B 

  As you are probably aware the data protection 
regulations are being updated.  In response to this a privacy 

notice was sent home at the end of last half term to each family.                                                                              
Please read, sign it and return it to school as soon as possible.  Spare 
copies are available in the office. 

Updated data protection 
regulations.                         

Owls  This week in Owls we have been exploring 
exciting vocabulary. We have been adapting some 
of our favourite stories and made them even 

better! We have been investigating number problems using 
any method that we like! We have been adding using objects 
and also 'doing it in our heads'. 
We have been thinking a lot about how to look after 
ourselves in the heat, we have even had a little paddle of our 
feet to cool down. 

The Link Academy Trust was successful in 
securing funding for our school to have 
some remedial works done during the 
summer holidays.  Works will include upgrades to the 
flooring, lighting and heating systems.  This is very exciting but 
we need the support of the community.  Work will take place 
throughout the whole of the holiday starting 25 July.  The 
contractors will be using the playground to park their vehicles 
everyday.  Could we ask that vehicles are not parked in front of 
the playground gates for the duration of the holiday.  Many 
Thanks.  Mrs Lethbridge. 

Year 6 leavers assembly.  
We would like to invite family and 
friends of the year 6 children to 
attend their leavers assembly on 
Friday 20th July at 1.45pm.   This is 
open to anyone else who would 
also like to wish them well. 



Eagles   After such a busy 
Sports and Healthy Living 
week, the children have 

done well to transition straight back 
into class this week. In English, we 
have been writing recounts of Sports 
Day from our point of view and from 
that of an animal/insect living around 
the school grounds. Maths has been 
tricky this week as we have been 
tackling challenging ratio word 
problems. We have also been 
practising for our performance on July 
Weds 18th. In PE, we learnt basic golf 
skills. Next week, our learning will 
include writing a fictional newspaper 
report; problem-solving in maths; 
telling the time in French; and more 
practice for our production.  

 
Dates for your diary 

10 July 
Owls trip to Paignton 
Zoo 

13 July  
KS1 summer sports 
festival 

13 July  Summer Fair 

Whole school 
performance. 1.45 - 3 
or 5.30 – сΦолΦ   

18 July   

Pre-school party at 2pm 
and last day of term 

20 July 
Leavers Assembly @ 
1.45 

24 July 
Last day of term. Finish 
@ 2.30pm 

5 Sept Back to School 

This weekΩs awards                                                               
Very well done to the 

following children for their 
hard work this week! 

Eagles  
Star Learner Dylan 

Super Star Ella 

Kestrels  
Star Learner Reuben 

Super Star Florrie 

Falcons  
Star Learner Jack C 

Super Star Maeby 

Owls         
Star Learner Emily 

Super Star Charlie 

Little 
Owls 

Star Learner Charlie F 

Super Star Thorn 

Attendance                                                   
Target attendance rate is 96%.   

Whole School attendance                      
This week 95.6% This is 870 
sessions attended out of a 
possible 910 sessions this 

week.                                         

Eagles 95.0% 

Kestrels 95.2% 

Falcons 97.8% 

Owls 93.5% 

Little Owls.   This week preschool have been 
enjoying lots of stories. We have been thinking 
about our favourite books, who wrote the stories 

and who drew the lovely pictures. Some of our favourite stories 
were, Room on the Broom, Barry the Fish with Fingers and the 
Smartest Giant in Town. Next week we are having a Wimbledon 
themed week. We will be playing lots of tennis, making models 
of rackets and Mrs Rogers will be making some yummy Tennis 
Ball biscuits with the children. We are starting to think about our 
end of term party which is on 18th July at 2pm. We will be 
having an Optional Dress up party, (Miss JonesΩ request) and the 
food list will be out next week if any families are able to sign up 
to bring in some treats it would be greatly appreciated.                                                                                                            

Please note: last day of term for pre-school is Wednesday 
18 July. 

There are no forest school 
sessions next week. 

Kestrels began the week looking at coordinates in maths 
and then learnt about interpreting data in a pictogram and 
created our own pictogram. Next week in maths we will be 

focusing on measurement. In English we began looking at the book 
Little Evie in the Wild Wood and the children have written some 
super descriptions so far. We will continue to look at this book next 
week. In topic the children found out how and why pyramids were 
built by ancient Egyptians and designed their own pyramids. There is 
no homework this week but if the children have any outstanding My 
Maths then please can they complete it, they are also always able to 
log on to Times Table Rockstars to continue to practice their times 
tables.    


